

Gerringong Bowling Club and Recreation Club Ltd

All correspondence to be addressed to Secretary Manager
PO Box 41 Gerringong NSW 2534

Important Notice: Gerringong Bowling & Recreation Club Vaccination Policy.

Dear Member,

the requirement of mandatory proof of COVID-19 vaccination (or medical exemption) for individuals 16 We wish to advise that the Gerringong Bowling Club Board of Directors have made the decision to extend warrant. 2021. This policy will be reviewed again on 30th June 2022 or earlier if health orders or other circumstances years of age and over, as a condition of entry for all staff, contractors and patrons beyond 15 December

18

We believe that this decision is in the best interest of our members and community as our top priority continues to be the health and safety of our staff, members and patrons.

We ask that you are kind and respectful to our staff who are here to assist and ensure you have the best experience possible.

Kind Regards

Nathan Lawrence
General Manager
(By order of the Board)